
April 17, 2001

Mr. Richard B. Olsen, National NPMA President
The National Property Manager of the Year Program
National Property Management Association
P.O. Box 576
Bethany Beach, DE 19930-0576 

Dear Mr. Olsen:                    

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission appreciates your invitation to submit 

nominations for the NPMA Federal Property Manager of the Year Award.  Although we 

have no nominations for this year, we look forward to participating in your award program in 

the future.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Paul E. Bird, Director
Office of Human Resources
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